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Dear Mr. Pineda: 

 

Thank you for your letter of August 12, 1996 regarding the Board’s hearing in Los Angeles.  

Please allow me to make a few points in response. 

 

First, the public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, September 17, 1996, not the 16th.  The 

tentative location is the Los Angeles Board of Education Hearing Room, Room H-160, on the 1st 

Floor, located at 450 North Grande Avenue, Los Angeles. 

 

Second, I will take your request to testify under advisement.  We are still putting the witness list 

together and have not yet made final decisions on who will testify.  I will advise you when I 

have additional information about the witness list. 

 

Third, I retrieved the file containing your the past correspondence on the matter raised by you and 

Ms. Krista Legon Kearton.  The file is now being reviewed.  Ms. Anne Buttimer, with whom 

you had contact last year, left the Review Board staff for other employment.  Thus, we want to 

take a new look at the file now. 

 

Again, thank you for contacting us.  I will be in touch regarding the hearing. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 


